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IMPORTANT
DATES
ADD THESE TO YOUR
CALENDAR!

now - April 8 - Skating program continues in PE
March 1 - Yearbooks go on sale $35 each
March 3 - 2nd graders will get to watch a Litter Program with Magician Jerry White
during their related arts time
March 4 - Read Across America Day! Dr. Seuss / Cat in the Hat Day!
March 8 - Parent Advisory Meeting/PTO Meeting/Family Craft Night 5:30 - 6:30 and
6:30 - 7:30
March 8-9 Kindergarten registration; call 942-2110 for an appointment
March 14 - 28 - Spring Break! No school.
March 31 - Report Cards
April 1 - Yearbook sale ends
April 18 - 22 - TnReady testing for 2nd - 4th grades (PLEASE plan all appointments
around these dates or at least in the afternoon this week)
April 28-29 Pre-K registration (pre-k students do not attend these two days)

BOOKBOOK
FAIRFAIR

Thank you to all who shopped,
donated, volunteered or otherwise
supported our book fair. It was a

great success!
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...on the street

NEWS AND
NOTES
IMPORTANT INFO HERE!

** PLEASE REMEMBER TO
send a water bottle with a
lid and a snack.

Masks are no longer
required but your child is
welcome to continue
wearing one. 

We are low on water
bottles for students.
Please donate if you are
able to!

Lost and Found is full.
Please tell your students
to look at the lost and
found rack when they go
by the library. 

COVID
UPDATE

...THE LATEST ON THE
PANDEMIC

COVID rules have changed. If your child or someone in your household tests positive the school/
school system will no longer quarantine you. We must be notified but we must inform you that we can
only accept doctor's notes or parent notes for absences. For example: if your child tests positive with a
home test and they are exhibiting symptoms you can either send a parent note for the days they are
out or you may take them to the doctor. Remember, each child gets 6 parent notes PER YEAR. 

*Contact the office if someone in your household tests positive.  942-2110 or jesoffice@mctns.net

PTO 
INFORMATION

Father-Daughter dance was a
HUGE success and the girls
had a wonderful time with
their grown-ups and most
especially, their friends. We
are so excited about our
upcoming Family Craft Night
with our art teacher, Ms. Allie.
Seating is limited so please
get those forms in that were
sent home on Friday. This is a
free event but concessions
and Warrior t-shirts will be
sold. As always, THANK YOU
for your support in all things
JES!

COME TO PTO! GET INVOLVED!

EDUCATION
CENTRAL
WHAT ARE WE LEARNING AT
JES?

In all grades, we work on reading
fluency and comprehension skills as
well as math skills every day! Here
are some specific skills/themes for
the month!
K-subtraction/kings and queens
1- comparing numbers/habitats
2- measurement/insects
3-measurement/line
plots/astronomy
4-fractions/American Revolution
PE - 5 weeks of learning to
rollerskate!
Music - classifying instruments


